
NOTICE TO ALL DCHA PUBLIC HOUSING RESIDENTS  

AND SECTION 8 PARTICIPANTS 

 

February 22, 2025 

 

RE:  Resident Advisory Board Participation in the DCHA’s 2025 – 2026 Annual Plan and Capital 

Fund 

 

As required by Title 24 CFR Part 903.  Davis Community Housing Authority is providing this 

notice to all Public Housing Residents and Section 8 Voucher Participants to advise that in an 

effort to obtain adequate representation from all residents and participants, DCHA is 

appointing each resident/participant as a Resident Advisory Board member. 

 

The purpose of the Resident Advisory Board is to review and make recommendations to the 

Housing Authority with regard to its Annual and 5-Year PHA Plan.  Davis Community Housing 

Authority is required to submit the 2025-2026 Annual Plan to HUD no later than July 15, 2025.  

A rough draft of the Annual Plan will be posted on the Housing Authority’s website at 

www.daviscommunityhousing.com and available for review at the Housing Authority’s office 

located at 352 South 200 West, Suite #1, Farmington, Utah, Monday through Thursday, 7:00 

a.m. to 5:00 p.m., for no less than 45 days beginning February 22, 2025. 

 

Davis Community Housing Authority invites all Public Housing residents and Section 8 Voucher 

participants to review and comment on the Annual Plans.  Comments must be made in writing 

to the DCHA and received no later than Monday, April 7, 2025 to be considered prior to the 

Public Hearing on the Annual Plan, which will be held on Tuesday, April 8, 2025, at 7:00 a.m. at 

the DCHA office in Farmington.  Please forward comments and/or recommendations to: 

 

Davis Community Housing Authority 

352 South 200 West, Suite 1 

Farmington, Utah 84025  

 

Email:  dcha@xmission.com 

 

Fax:  801-451-6484 

 

 

http://www.daviscommunityhousing.com/
mailto:dcha@xmission.com

